Dr. lanthia Fisher, Mayor

Mike Marsh, Mavor Pro Tem

October 16, 2023

Letter of Recommendation
Dear Mayor and Councilmembers:
Sealed bid packets were received on September 18, 2023 for concrete construction services
and opened on September 19, 2023 at 8:00 A.M. at Crockett City Hall. One (1) sealed bid
was received.

Velasquez Brothers Construction, LLC

The notification and advertising process for this bid included advertising in the local
newspaper and posting on the City’s website at https://crocketttexas.orq/bids/.

The bids were reviewed and the recommendation of award is to continue utilizing the
services of Velasquez Brothers Construction, LLC.

Sincerely,
John Angerstein,
City Administrator
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